
I-70 Pavement Reconstruction

The Utah Department of Transportation will reconstruct the concrete pavement on I-70 from Exit 
37 to just beyond Exit 40 in Richfield. Work is scheduled to begin on May 30, and is scheduled 
for completion in late November. Crews will break up the existing concrete and replace it with 
new asphalt, providing a smoother ride for drivers and extending the life of the road. The project 
also includes bridge maintenance, sign replacements, and safety improvements. 

Richfield South to Richfield North (Exits 37-40)

DURING CONSTRUCTION
Construction will be limited to daytime hours. Nearby residents and businesses should  expect  
moderate noise during construction due to the machinery used to break up the existing concrete 
pavement. Drivers should be prepared for lane restrictions and traffic shifts in place 24 hours a   
day on I-70. Construction crews will shift all traffic onto the westbound lanes of the interstate while  
they reconstruct the eastbound lanes. Once construction is complete on the eastbound lanes, all 
traffic will be shifted onto the eastbound lanes so crews can repave the westbound lanes. 

CONTACT US
More information about the project, including photos and status updates, is available at                   
www.udot.utah.gov/go/i70richfield. Contact the project team with any questions or concerns at 
(888) 528-9675 or i70richfield@utah.gov.

PHONE (888) 528-9675    EMAIL i70richfield@utah.gov    WEBSITE www.udot.utah.gov/go/i70richfield

*All construction is dependent on weather and equipment and is subject to change.
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